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Dear Parents/Carers, 

The PTA have organised for the KS1 Christmas performance to be filmed and will be available to 

purchase on DVD.   The cost will be £10 per DVD, including a fund raising donation to the school.  

The filming will take place on 9th December. 

If you wish to purchase a DVD please complete the below form and return it to the office by 

Thursday 12th December.   Please make cheques payable to Barrow Hedges Primary School PTA or 

enclose cash. 

Any queries please email laurajmercer@hotmail.com 

Many thanks 

 

PTA  

 

Childs Name: _________________________________________ 

 

Childs Class: __________________________________________ 

 

Please can I order  ________  copies at £10 each 

 

Your name and telephone number: ____________________________________________________ 


